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UNIVERSITY SENATE ROUTING LOG  

Proposal Title:
 

  Change in Human Nutrition BS program 

Contact Person (name, email & phone #):   Tammy Stephenson, 7-2353, tjhann00@uky.edu  
 

 
Instruction: To facilitate the processing of this proposal please identify the groups or individuals reviewing the proposal, identify a contact 
person for each entry, provide the consequences of the review (specifically, approval, rejection, no decision and vote outcome, if any) and 
please attach a copy of any report or memorandum developed with comments on this proposal.  
 
 
Reviewed by:  (Chairs, Directors, Faculty 
Groups, Faculty Councils, Committees, 
etc,)  

Contact person 
Name (phone/email) 

Consequences of 
Review: 
 

Date of 
Proposal  
Review 

Review 
Summary 
Attached? 
(yes or no) 

NFS Faculty 
 

Janet Kurzynske 
7-3800 
jkurzyns@uky.edu 

Approved              Dec 12, 2008 

College  Undergrad Curriculum  
Committee 

Mike Mullen 
7-3469 
mike.mullen@uky.edu 

Approved Oct 13, 2008     minutes 
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College of Agriculture 
Undergraduate Curriculum Committee 

Minutes – Oct. 13, 2008 
 
Members Present: Lee Edgerton, Cheryl Mimbs, Donna Smith, Tammy Stephenson, Deborah Witham, 
Mike Mullen. 
 
Absent: Desmond Brown, Bob Coleman, Clair Hicks, Bob Houtz, David Williams, 
 
The committee first considered the change of AED 435 to AED 583.  As described by Dr. Mimbs, this 
change allows the course to be taught in sequence with AED 580 and 586.  Students are required to take 
435 after 580 and before 586.  This numerical change makes for better alignment of the curriculum.   
Witham moved to approve the proposal, Stephenson seconded.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
The next items to be considered were the proposals for the new NFS courses, 474 and 475W.  These 
courses are already being taught as NFS 591 (Special Problems) and are required in the Human Nutrition 
BS program.  The W is already being awarded under this arrangement.  Therefore, these courses simply 
make permanent these requirements in the program.  Mimbs motioned approval of the courses, and 
Edgerton seconded.  Further discussion highlighted the need for updating the syllabi to include student 
learning outcomes, and the fact that the Human Nutrition program would need a minor change to 
reflect that now NFS 474 and 475W would be required rather than 6 hours of NFS 591.  The committee 
agreed that this was a minor change to the curriculum.  The motion was amended to reflect that the 
learning outcomes needed to be added and program needed to be amended.  Motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
The committee then considered the proposal for HMT 370.  The Committee noted that this course 
would also necessitate a change in the HMT BS program to reflect its inclusion in the menu of directed 
HMT electives that a student could take.  Mimbs moved approval of the course.  Brown seconded.  
Unanimous approval. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
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